
 

                                20.10.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
I have recently concluded my business trip across Asia and the Middle East. The 
potential in these regions is significant, underlining our commitment to growth and 
expansion. In alignment with our strategic focus on these markets, we're pleased to 
introduce a new member of the Asia and the Middle East Sales Team, who will further 
strengthen our endeavors in the region. 
 
Regarding our operational transparency, Bureau Veritas has conducted another audit 
of Centravis. Their conclusion states that our production and shipment are operating 
as expected without any adverse factors identified at the time of the audit. Attached, 
you'll find a snippet from the audit report. For the comprehensive report inclusive of 
detailed imagery and findings, please feel free to reach out. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your ongoing trust and partnership. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
 


